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CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICT:  6th District, Rep. Lynn Woosley 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Provides for maintenance dredging of a channel 200 feet wide and -8 
feet deep across the flats in San Pablo Bay to the mouth of the river; thence 100 feet wide and -8 
feet deep to Western Avenue in Petaluma, including a turning basin 300 to 400 feet wide and -8 feet 
deep; thence 50 feet wide and -4 feet deep to Washington Street in Petaluma.  The City of Petaluma 
is the local sponsor. 
 
FISCAL YEAR 03 BUDGET:  $0 
 
PRESENT STATUS:  Maintenance dredging of the Upper River Channel is currently scheduled for 
the summer of FY02.  If the Upper River Channel disposal area is not useable, or if the dredged 
material from the Upper River Channel is contaminated, then maintenance dredging of the Channel 
“Across the Flats” in San Pablo Bay will occur.  The Upper River Channel was last maintained in 
November 1996.  Dredging of the Channel “Across The Flats” of San Pablo Bay was completed in 
October 1998. 
 
FUTURE EFFORTS: The Channel “Across the Flats” maintenance dredging is scheduled for FY03.  
Maintenance dredging of the Upper River Channel is scheduled for summer FY05. 

http://www.spn.usace.army.mil/projects/petalumao&mmap.pdf
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